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George Street and Clarence Street 
road closures                                

King Georges Road upgrade 

December 2023 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

 

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are upgrading King Georges Road 
between Stoney Creek Road, Beverly 
Hills and Forest Road, Hurstville to 
improve safety, reduce congestion and 
improve journey times for road users. 

What work are we doing?  
From Monday 8 January 2024, access to George 
Street from King Georges Road will be closed 
whilst we construct new road pavement, 
pedestrian footpath and a speed hump. 

Clarence Street, between King Georges Road and 
Cambridge Street, will remain closed until 
January 2024, weather and site conditions 
permitting.  

Residential access will be maintained via 
Cambridge Street only during these works. 
Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times.  

Further information about the progress of these 
works will be communicated in the second week 
of January. 

Our day work hours are Monday to Friday 7am to 
6pm, Saturday 8am to 1pm and our night work 
hours are Sunday to Friday 8pm to 6am. We will 
work a maximum of five nights a week. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. 

This includes: 

• Fencing for safety and security 

• Installing noise blankets, where possible 

• Reducing noise, where possible 

• Completing noisier activities like saw-cutting 
and jackhammering by midnight, where 
possible. 

Asbestos monitoring 
As the project progresses, asbestos may be 
discovered in the ground within the project area. 
If asbestos is identified, we will implement our 
Asbestos Management Plan, which details safe 
work practices, and ensures that all potential 
asbestos removal works are managed to strict 
Environment Protection Authority requirements. 

Traffic changes 
During our works, there will be an increase in 
traffic movements in and around the local streets, 
with temporary traffic changes and local road 
closures in place to ensure the work zone is safe.   

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
directions of traffic controllers and signs. For the 
latest traffic updates, contact 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App.  

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 

If you have any questions about the works, please 
contact our project delivery partner Georgiou on 
1800 958 057 or 
kgr.community@georgiou.com.au. 
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Contact us 

  

 

Project Infoline 1800 958 057  
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 

kgr.community@georgiou.com.au 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   


